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Staff 
I have been very busy during this time with grant writing and researching, marketing, and 

development of our upcoming Summer Learning program. I have also been purchasing books, 

cataloging, and managing our Instagram presence. On top of this I have produced our on-going 

content for Facebook and YouTube and two weekly readings for Dial-a-Story. I am also slowly 

cleaning up the Children’s Library and re-organizing our collection to make it more browsable. I 

am also slowly learning new video and audio editing techniques for our programming and the 

use of Adobe Premiere Rush I think will be a really useful skill as we continue to produce library 

content.      

Programs 
Our Financial Literacy for Families program has been super successful! All families who 

registered have been participating and I am looking forward to hearing their feedback at the 

end of March. I am currently planning our Easter Egg Roll, a program that we do yearly with 

Mayor Garrett. We have received money again this year to participate in ReMake Learning Days 

in May. I have partnered with Meshwork Press and Haylee Ebersole to provide a week-long arts 

program for students.  

Upcoming 
I have a lot of exciting projects planned and upcoming! In particular I am looking forward to our 

collaborative summer learning program and our Summer Learning Kickoff! 

Thank you!  
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